
Ways to Give

The Offering Box gracebiblechurch.org Text "Grace" to 
76959

Please pray for the Isaacs as they continue to serve with Impact 
in France. Pray for the Isaacs' unbelieving friends to come to 
know the Lord. Pray for the ability to continue meeting in person 
with their community and stay healthy. Lastly, pray for borders to 
open between France and U.S.
The Isaacs are working with a church planting team east of Paris, Eglise 
de la Brie. They help develop music and children's curriculum and are 
translating and teaching the Amazing Collection.

 OPPORTUNITIES FOR OUTREACH AND SERVICE  

 MISSIONARY PRAYER: NOLAN & KRISTIN ISAAC

FINANCIAL UPDATE THROUGH DECEMBER 2020
General Fund Actual Budget Difference
Revenues  $2,417,869  $2,506,724  ($88,855)
Expenses  $2,232,926  $2,506,724  ($273,797)
Net  $184,942  $0  $184,942

This weeks Moon Pie goes to the Women of Grace team who 
made the kick-off go so well and helped the Bible studies go off 
so well.

MOON PIE

Help for the Homeless
A team from Grace packs and delivers 300 bags with food and 
other necessities each week for homeless men and women in 
Dallas. Contact Kimberlie Derrick at kimberliesmail@gmail.com 
if you would like to donate nonperishable, individually packaged 
food or if you would like to help pack meals and supplies or 
deliver items. 

 NEW TO GRACE?
If you are a guest with us, we are glad you are here. Fill out 
the Visitor Form on gracebiblechurch.org/newtograce. One of the 
best ways to get connected is to attend an Adult Bible Class. 
Classes are offered on various days and more information can 
be found online.

Cornerstone
Cornerstone Kitchen serves meals to those in need in South 
Dallas five days a week, and they need supplies and volunteers 
to make this happen. If you'd like to donate food items or are 
interested in volunteering, contact Kevin Goldsmith at 
kevin@gracebiblechurch.org.

Tuesday		 9:30 a.m.   Women of Grace Bible study
Wednesday	 7 a.m.	     Men's Bible study with Andy
		  6:30 p.m.   Women of Grace Bible study
		  6:45 p.m.   Student Ministry small groups
Thursday	 10 a.m.	     Don King's Bible study
		  7 p.m.	     Young Adults' Bible study
Saturday	 8 a.m.	     Bible study with Bob Riedle
		  5 p.m.	     Saturday worship service
Sunday		  9 a.m.	     Traditional service
		  11 a.m.	     Contemporary service

WEEKLY GROUP MEETINGS

UPCOMING AT GRACEJanuary 24, 2021January 24, 2021

Re:generation Beginning February 2021
If you have struggles you would like to work through and you 
would like deepen fellowship with others, sign up to learn how 
the Re:generation program can benefit you in 2021. It will begin 
February 16 and meet on Tuesday nights via Zoom. For questions 
or sign-up, contact Mason Smith at wms14@sbcglobal.net.

Mercy Street Mentors Needed
Mercy Street has been a proud partner of Grace Bible Church for 
many years. They are looking for godly mentors that will commit 
to walking alongside children and their families. Mercy Street has 
been flooded with parents in West and South Dallas who want 
their child to have a mentor. If you are interested in learning how 
to become a mentor with Mercy Street, please attend a free lunch 
Sunday, January 31 at 12:15 in the Courtyard. RSVP to Jill at 
jill@mercystreetdallas.org.

YoungLives Supply Needs
North Dallas YoungLives continues to serve the teen moms and 
their babies in our community. While we have always provided 
diapers and wipes to the moms during our bi-monthly meetings, 
their need for these items is even greater during the ongoing 
pandemic. If you would like to partner with us, please drop off 
your donations at the Women of Grace desk. The greatest need 
is diapers in size 4, 5, 6 and pull-ups. For more information about 
YoungLives, please reach out to Rachel at 
rachelsilvester.yl@gmail.com.

Cornerstone Tour | January 30, 10:30 a.m.
Come tour Cornerstone Ministries and see how Grace is helping 
make a difference for Christ and meeting the needs of people in 
Dallas. We will host a tour of Cornerstone led by Pastor Chris 
Simmons on Saturday, January 30 from 10:30 a.m. to noon. 
The tour will include a look at several of the impactful ministries 
Cornerstone operates. If you are interested in joining us, contact 
Kevin Goldsmith at kevin@gracebiblechurch.org.

Women of Grace Spring Retreat | April 30
Save the date for the Spring Retreat April 30–May 2. All women 
are invited to reconnect, relax, and retreat at Camp Copass in 
Denton. The cost is $200 per persom. For questions or to register, 
contact Rayna at rayna@gracebiblechurch.org.


